From:

To: Christine Vigneault

Cc: Committee of Adjustment

Subject: Fwd: [External] Application A019/23 Application Objection
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2023 12:48:19 PM

Hi Christine and COFA members,
We are owners of 136 National Drive property.

We are not big experts in construction rules, codes and bylaws, but we are in full support of
Melchior family objections as they are very clear for us.

We have built our house in 2011 and followed all City construction rules, bylaws and
regulations. And we would expect the same respect and attitude to the rules and our
neighbours we did during the construction of our house.

We are the same residents and should respect the law and each other in our neighbourhood,
region, province and all Canada. No exceptions, no privileges.

Thanks.
Maria and Boris Guitline
136 National Drive,

Woodbridge ON
L4L3E4





